
 
 

City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 
 

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 
January 9th, 2018 

 
The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, January 
9th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and 
City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 
  
Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 
 
Council members present were:  Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo 
Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson and Mayor Webster 
 
Absent:   none 
  
Mr. Dixon and the Council discussed the following: 
 
Official groundbreaking ceremony for the new Clay Library will be held January 17th @ 4pm.  
 
Ordinance 2018-01 will replace zoning ordinance 2006-07. The Planning and Zoning Board 
recommended the adoption of the ordinance.  Some discussion regarding sign ordinance and 
edits. 
 
Discussion held regarding the HOA and City responsibility. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Ronnie Dixon 
City Manager 


